
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
June 28, 2004 

 
 
 

 
 

 
To The Honorable 
Common Council of the City of Milwaukee 

City Hall, Room 205 
 

Dear Common Council Members: 
 
In accordance with a directive in Common Council File No. 031686, the 

Department of City Development wishes to report on the economic development 
initiatives resulting from attendance at the International Council of Shopping 

Centers Convention held in Las Vegas on May 23-26, 2004. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Martha L. Brown 

Acting Commissioner 
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